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TERM DATES



ATTENDANCE



SCHOOL DINNER 

SYSTEM

A reminder that if you wish to order a school dinner 
for your child, you will need to order their it at 
home. If you do not have access to the internet, we 
can order with you at the start of each half term. 

Don’t worry if your child cannot remember what 
you’ve ordered for them!  At lunchtime, when your 
child arrives at dining room counter they will select 
their name on the touch screen, which is then 
displayed to the cook; this will also flag up any 
dietary needs.  

For those children who are in receipt of free school 
meals, the allowance will be added to their account 
and they can order in exactly the same way.



UNIFORM

Hair 

Long hair needs to be 
tied back and there 

should be no extreme 
haircuts. Hair bands and 

scrunchies should be 
simple and in the school 

colours.

Make up and jewellery 

Nail varnish and make up are 
not allowed. Stud earrings 

may be worn but these need 
to be removed on PE days or 

covered with tape. 

Footwear 

Black shoes or plain black trainers with no logos or colour. 
These must be entirely black. Boots are not allowed. All 

children will need a pair of trainers for outside PE. 



CURRICULUM – THE EXCITING 

BIT!







POSSIBLE 
TRIPS & 

VISITS

Autumn – Phase workshop

Music workshops

Gordon Craig Theatre – Pantomime

Looking for a trip related to the African slave 
trade and/or baking bread and a health-related 
visitor

Spring – Maritime Museum (Polar Explorers) or 
Scott Polar Research Institute Cambridge, 
Cambridge 

Summer – HMS Belfast/ IWM London or Duxford/ 
Docklands

Treat/ reward trip after SATs



HOME 
LEARNING





GUIDANCE FOR 

READING RECORDS

We want children to enjoy reading but they 
do need to read a range of genres if they 
are to get to age related expectations at 
the end of the year and they must read 
regularly.  

We are happy for children to record their 
own reading but would like a parent to 
show that they have heard their child read 
at least once a week.

Adults in school will always write in green 
pen so please do not use green at home.  
Please record the date, the name of the 
book and which pages were read.



FURTHER GUIDANCE FOR READING 
RECORDS

When children record that they have read, they should write 1-2 
sentences that give us some evidence of their reading; something 
along the following lines:

•

•

•



SATS
We will do everything we can to help your children to achieve the best results they can 
in the least stressful way possible.

Please support your child by:
• Making sure they attend school every day
• Listening to them read, reading to them, discussing what they have read to check 

their understanding
• Helping them to practise spellings
• Helping them to practise times tables (remember we have TT Rockstars)
• Encouraging them to do their homework and helping them when needed
• Encouraging them to get plenty of sleep, eat well and drink plenty of water
• Talking to us about any worries

SATs meeting: Tuesday 24th September (3:30-4pm)
SATs week: 12-15th May 2025



SECONDARY 
SCHOOL 

APPLICATIONS

Open events

Please visit the school websites and book.

HBS – Wed 18th September 6-8pm
          Fri 20th September 9:15-11.30am
          Mon 23rd September 9:15-11.30am

HGS – Tuesday 24th September 10am
           Thursday 26th September 1pm
           Wednesday 2nd October 7pm

TPS – Thursday 3rd October 5.30-8.30pm

Application Deadline – 31st October 2024

PLEASE SEE US IF YOU NEED 
HELP WITH ANY OF THE 
APPLICATION/ APPEALS 
PROCESS.

Please inform us if your child 
will be absent for a school visit.



COMMUNICATION

In the mornings, the gates will be 
opened by a member of staff and 
they will be available to pass 
messages on. For the Autumn Term, the 
planned pattern is: 

Mondays – Mrs Magdeburg

Tuesdays – Mrs Hall

Wednesdays – Mrs Magdeburg

Thursdays – Mrs Hulme
Fridays – Mrs Bailey (SENCO) 

Alternatively, an email can be sent to 
admin@pirton.herts.sch.uk or we can 
have a conversation after school.

mailto:admin@pirton.herts.sch.uk


ANY 
QUESTIONS?

Thank you for coming!

We are looking forward 
to an exciting year with 
your children!

If you have any 
questions, then please 
do arrange to see us.
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